Royal Montrose Mercantile
Match & Handicap Update

As of Monday 1st April 2024 all golfing members are advised that they can commence entering general round
scores on either the 1562 or the Broomfield courses.

Entry is via the PSI Terminal or the HowDidlDo and Scottishgolf apps.

Rounds can be either 9 holes on the front or back or the regular 18 holes.

Please remember that on the 1st April the Club V1 system is being updated as per the Scottish Golf updates
regarding handicapping, score entering and medal play etc
| would advise you to visit the Scottish Golf website to see how these changes affect you.

Beginning Wednesday 10th April there will be an inclusive sweep for the best gross score in the White Tee
Wednesday sweep. Thereafter the first Wednesday of every month will be scheduled to confirm interest and
participation.

The draw for the Capt v Vice will be made on Monday 1st April and posted on the noticeboard.

All names will be passed to the MGLL who will upload to Sweetspot, so, you should get an email confirming
your tee time.

A reminder that the knockout matchplay events are now live for entry.

Any queries or questions please let me know.

Regards
Match & Handicap



